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Office Memorandum • UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

TO	 ; Deputy Director
	 DATE: 10 March 1947

FROM : Chief, ICAYS

SUBJECT: Intelligence Relations between U.S. and British

1. There have been several recent newspaper reports concerning the
closeness of intelligence relations between the U.S., the British, and the
Canadians. ICAPS. has seen nothing official in this same direction. Abroad
policy statement which will guide CIG is therefore requested.

4. ICAPS can make no recommendations until the basic policy or principle
has been enunciated for GIG.
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